
  

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
November 3, 2016 
 
Mark Balderston 
Rock-N-Pine LLC 
503 Wise St. 
Hamlet, NE 69040 
  
RE: Rock-N-Pine; DRMS File No. M-2003-073; Extension Request Approval  
 
Dear Mr. Balderston, 
 
The Division has received and approved your request for an extension of the corrective 
action dates for the corrective actions which were issued for the Rock-N-Pine operation 
following the inspection conducted on August 15, 2016. The new corrective action dates 
are as follows: 
 

1. Submit a Weed Control Plan – December 15, 2016. 
2. File a Notice of Temporary Cessation – December 15, 2016. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8116. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Michael A. Cunningham 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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